YOUR HELP IS NEEDED!

The City of Livermore is applying for Land & Water
Conservation Funds to renovate the “Caboose
Walking Park” at 650 Depot Street.

Our plans are to paint and letter the caboose, add
a park sign and a rain deck for the children’s
enjoyment.

We need your support to be able to get these
funds. Please fill-out a form and leave it with the
front office. It will help our cause.

The more project concurrence forms we receive
the better our chances are to be awarded the
funds to complete the project. Thank you in
advance for your support.

You are invited to a public meeting concerning this
application to be held on April 9, 2015 at 7:30 p.m.
at city hall. Thank you.

Mayor & City Council



LAND AND WATER CONSERVATION FUND PROGRAM

PROJECT CONCURRENGE
APRIL 9, 2013

| agree with the Livermore Caboose Walking Park Project proposal as it
was outlined at this public meeting.

| do not agree with the Livermore Caboose Walking Park Project proposal
as it was outlined at this meeting for the following reasons:

(PLEASE TYPE or PRINT)
NAME:
ADDRESS:
(P. O. Box/Street)
CITY: , KY ZIP

SIGNATURE: DATE:




